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Volunteers Wanted 

At Thornton, we welcome volunteers in 
many areas of the school—from working 
in the classroom with children; helping 
teachers to prepare resources; admin 
duties and keeping our library in fantastic shape. 

If you have a few hours to spare once or twice a week,  
please come into the main reception and collect a 
Volunteer Form. This needs to be returned to the main 
reception once completed. The deadline for volunteer 
applications is Friday 21st September. Thank you, and 
we look forward to seeing you! 

The school newsletter for children, parents and carers of Thornton Primary School. 



Headteacher: Mrs Sue Simmons            Deputy Headteacher:  Mrs Grace 

Assistant Headteachers:  Mr Couldrey and Miss Loach 

Chair of Governors:  Mr Amjid Ali         Vice Chair:  Tharack Ahmed 

Thornton Primary School 

Ward End, Birmingham, B8 2LQ 

0121 327 0824  

 

 

Please keep our school site tidy—put your 

litter in the bin or take your litter home! 


